Just so you'll know...

Willow Canyon First Ward

January 1996

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Jan 2 YW/YM Activity

Jan 7 9:00 am meeting schedule

Jan 7 Fast Sunday

Jan 7 Stake Missionary Class begins

Jan 9 YW/YM Activity

Jan 10 Relief Society

Jan 11 Stake Temple Day

Jan 13 Stake Conference Adult Session 7 pm

Jan 14 Stake Conference 10 am

Jan 14 Choir Practice 3:30 pm

Jan 16 YW/YM Activity

Jan 21 Choir Practice 3:30 pm

Jan 23 YW/YM Activity

Jan 28 Choir Practice 3:30 pm

Jan 30 YW/YM Activity

PLEASE NOTE:

The Stake Missionary class is for those eighteen and over. It will start (tentatively) at 4 pm on Sunday the 7th, and will be a 12 week ongoing course. The teachers will be Returned Missionaries from the 9th ward.

"We need to remember that though we make our friends, God has made our neighbors — everywhere. Love should have no boundary; we should have no narrow loyalties."

-President Howard W. Hunter

WARD CHOIR

The choir practices every Sunday afternoon, except for Fast Sundays, at 3:30 p.m. in the Chapel. Everyone is invited to be a member of the choir. We'd love to have you join us.

CONGRATULATIONS TO THESE WARD MEMBERS:

Tamara Alexander will be married on January 19th to Jim Delahany.

Shane Johnson and Tara Stoof will be married on Janary 25th.

DAYS OF '47 FLOAT

This year our ward, combined with the Third and Ninth Wards, is invited to create a float for the Days of '47 Parade. If anyone is interested in helping with the float, we'll be providing more information as soon as it is available. It ought to be great fun!

Bishopric's Message

"As ye are desirous to come into the fold of God, and to be called his people, and are willing to bear one another's burdens, that they may be light." —Mosiah 18:8

What a wonderful blessing it is to live in an area where this baptismal commitment is exhibited in the lives of the members. I continue to be amazed at the love and sacrifices made by our members on behalf of their friends and neighbors who may be in need. Your unselfish service is an indication of your humility. May we look forward to a new year where we can focus our lives on sharing our blessings with others through bearing one another's burdens, redeeming the dead through faithful temple service, and sharing the precious gospel with others.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY GREETINGS TO THESE WARD MEMBERS:

Jan 1	Angela Tuft	Jan 18	Kirk Arnold
Jan 2	Dan Romney	Jan 19	Robyn Tuft
Jan 3	Brent Greenwood	Jan 20	Michelle Davis
Jan 3	Darrell Smith	Jan 20	Warren Schmidt
Jan 7	Brittany Hanson	Jan 21	Dave Olsen
Jan 10	Mont Deming	Jan 23	Kenneth Milne
Jan 10	Starley Nuckles	Jan 24	Dane Fairclough
Jan 12	Manette Murri	Jan 26	Spencer Bierman
Jan 12	Robert Schildmeyer	Jan 27	Marie-France Arnold
Jan 15	Chyrrel Cook	Jan 27	Charity Tuft
Jan 15	Daniel Frederickson	Jan 28	Thomas Lake
Jan 16	Lynn Hall	Jan 29	Guenter Dzierzon
Jan 16	Sandra Shurts	Jan 31	Ashley Hubbert
Jan 17	Bonnie Cook	Jan 31	Lindsie Nielsen
Jan 17	Joyce Frederickson	Jan 31	Merrill Scott

Many thanks to all those who helped to make our Ward Christmas Party such a success. The many hours of preparation and effort certainly paid off with an extremely successful party and delicious dinner.

NEW BLOCK SCHEDULE BEGINS IN JANUARY

The Sunday block schedule for our ward will begin at 9 am beginning in January. Our Relief Society will now meet on the second WEDNESDAY of each month, and the Young Men and Young Women will have their activities on Tuesdays.

Merrill Scott wishes to extend his appreciation to those ward members who participated in the Stake Blood Drive. Donating blood is such a noble, thoughtful thing for a person to do for his fellowman. Your continuing support is greatly appreciated at every level.